
Village of Lanes Run HOA  
 

Monday             

October 22, 2023 

Time 6:00 pm 

Call to order: Richard called to order 6:04pm 

Attendance: Richard Bailey, Jennifer Hamilton, Jason Caudill, Morris Duckworth, Alan Howe, 
Matt Frazier, Additional home owners on sign in sheet attached to minutes 

Topics Discussed  

Old Business:  None to discuss. 

New Business: 

Electronic Announcement Board: Jennifer spent some time talking about the electronic 
announcement board that we have been talking about installing behind the front entrance 
wall.   

Open Discussion From Neighbors:  

A neighbor brought up concerns about there not being enough One Way signs in the 
neighborhood. There have be a number of automobiles going the wrong way on Village Blvd. 
We all thought that it would be a good idea to call and report these incidences to the city. 

Christ Finley brought up that it would be a good idea to see if we can get a stop sign added 
where Village Blvd meets Waterside Dr at the corner nearest the back side of the 3rd island. 

A neighbor mentioned that they would like to see a neighborhood yard sale organized 
sometime next year. 

Election: Molly Marsh made a motion that we not take votes seeing how everyone that was 
running for the board were running uncontested. Matthew Frazier 2nd this motion. The I’s 
carried. 

Adjourned: Jason motioned to adjourn at 6:36pm, Matthew 2nd this motioned. The I’s carried. 


